[bookmark: _olk_replyheader]From: Cheryl Brunsmann
Sent: Saturday, August 7, 2021 11:50
To: Terry D. Mathias
Subject: Request for support from the District for LASD

HELLO Terry:

The upcoming Love a Senior Day (LASD) event will be held on Oct 8 at Belle-Clair Fairgrounds. The event will be hosted by the Uncle Gene Foundation, a new 501c3 public charity founded by Eugene Verdu, a long-time member and collaborator with Rotary. 

As I am sure you know, Gene is also founder of the Belize Children's Project and several non-profit organizations which support seniors in St. Clair County.


Mike Stith, Executive Director for the UNCLE GENE FOUNDATION has requested support from Rotary for the LASD which  will be a great day of fun for the community, and to pay tribute to Gene and his contributions. He would love for Rotary to be a special part of the festivities, as a sponsor or vendor for the event. 

The Belle Clair club may. be able to provide volunteer support for the day of the event but I wanted the District to have the opportunity to be involved at whatever level you think is appropriate.

I have attached the latest information for Love a Senior Day which Mike has been able to provide to me for this request.

 Thank you for your support and consideration,
Cheryl

